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Recall of “John McCambridge Bread Tin Bakery Gluten Free Bread Kit” due to 

possible presence of cereals containing gluten  

 

                The Food Safety Authority of Ireland (FSAI) has issued a food recall alert on 

“John McCambridge Bread Tin Bakery Gluten Free Bread Kit” due to possible 

presence of cereals containing gluten.  

 

2              As the implicated product was imported into Singapore, the Singapore Food 

Agency has directed the importer, Inish Bia Pte. Ltd., to recall the product. The recall 

is ongoing.  

 

3              Consumers who have purchased the affected products, and who are allergic 

to or intolerant of gluten, should not consume it. Consumers may contact the importer, 

Inish Bia Pte. Ltd., at 85907298 for enquiries and for exchange or refund of products.  

 

4              Details of the products are as follows. 

 

Implicated product: John McCambridge 
Bread Tin Bakery Gluten Free Bread Kit 
 

Size: 360g 

 

Affected batch: All batches with best 

before dates from 01/03/2020 to 

17/01/2021 (inclusive) 
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